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TOWN OF HOLDEN BEACH 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
SPECIAL MEETING 
TUESDAY, JULY 20, 2021 – 4:45 P.M. 
 
The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Holden Beach, North Carolina met for a Special Meeting 
on Tuesday, July 20, 2021 at 4:45 p.m. in the Town Hall Public Assembly. Present were Mayor J. Alan 
Holden; Mayor Pro Tem Gerald Brown; Commissioners Brian Murdock, Mike Sullivan, Pat Kwiatkowski 
and Rick Smith; Town Manager David W. Hewett; Town Clerk Heather Finnell; Assistant Town Manager 
Christy Ferguson; and Inspections Director Tim Evans.  
 
Mayor Holden called the meeting to order. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
No Comments were made. 
 
INTERVIEWS FOR VACANCIES ON TOWN BOARDS 
 
The Board interviewed Grace Bannerman, Melanie Champion, Mike Pearson, John Cain, Wade 
Coleman, Richard Roberts, Rosemarie Rovito, Aldo Roviton and Sylvia Pate for vacancies on the Board 
of Adjustment, Planning & Zoning Board and the Parks & Recreation Advisory Board. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Motion to adjourn by Mayor Pro Tem Brown at 5:11 p.m.; second by Commissioner Smith; approved by 
unanimous vote.  
 
 
              
      J. Alan Holden, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
 
      
Heather Finnell, Town Clerk 
 


